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4th July 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Healthy Living Week  
Monday 11th-Friday 15th July 

 
Next week, our timetable will be dedicated to Healthy Living week.   
 
The children will be involved in many different activities; they will be learning about 
water safety, healthy diets and lifestyles; there will be visits from the local 
neighbourhood policing team as well as our local Road Safety Officer from Suffolk 
County Council.   
 
Throughout the week, the children will also be involved in different sport and 
exercise type events and activities and we therefore ask that they come to school in 
PE type clothes and trainers for the whole of the week.  

On Thursday 14th July from 1pm, we will hold sports day (a separate letter will be 
sent later in the week) and on Friday 15th July, we will have our Wimbledon lunch 
and then at 2.30pm we ask that you join us for a whole school assembly to share 
our learning from Healthy Living week and straight after, our classes will be selling 
their items made during Money Week.  
 
Following on from the success of Walk to School Week, next week we will also be 
asking as many children as possible to walk to school.  The arrangements will be the 
same as last time, with two members of staff meeting and collecting from the 
Institute at 8.30am and two members of staff meeting and collecting children from 
the top of Strickmere at 8.30 am.  
 
If you have any questions about any events happening during the week, please do 
not hesitate to speak to myself or one of the teachers. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Karen Bilner 
Head Teacher 


